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The Steering Committee of the interim ADRsportRED Program, under the auspices of 
CCES, has submitted its last report dated March 31, 2004. This report is a review of 
the last two years of activities of the interim program: it includes an overview of the 
steps taken between January 2002 and March 2004 as well as recommendations 
addressed to the Sport Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada (SDRCC) which 
manages the program since April 1st, 2004.  

 
 
The SDRCC is a not-for-profit corporation created through federal legislation and 
operating at armâ€™s length from government. It administers the ADRsportRED 
program.  

 
 
The Steering Committee wishes to take this opportunity to thank Canadian Heritage 
(Sport Canada), The Canadian Centre for Ethics in Sport and all the partners who  
contributed to the ADRsportRED program. You can consult the final report of the 
Steering Committee on the interim ADRsportRED Program on our website at  
www.adrsportred.ca/about/annual_report_e.cfm

 
Should you have specific questions or comments about the ADRsportRED Report or 
the Sport Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada, please write us at 
info@adrsportred.ca, call toll-free: 1-866-733-7767 / 1-866-600-6697 or fax toll-
free: 1-877-733-1246.  

 
Benoit Girardin  
Executive Director  
Sport Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada  
1-866-600-6697 
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